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 	Coach Hamill and I are eager to start the season; also with us will be our assistant Coach Halliday. First and foremost, please have your parents complete the online registration, which can be found on the athletics page of the school website, as soon as possible. This will help us better plan and organize the first week of practice. Also, please be sure that the school nurse has a current physical on file. One will not be able to try-out if these things are not complete.

There will be two scenarios for the start of tryouts. I will update this Wednesday the 14th before tryouts to let everyone know which format we will be following.

A) With weather permitting tryouts will begin Saturday the 17th for returning Varsity players only. I will be notifying returning Varsity players about times. All new players and returning Junior Varsity will start at 2:30 pm Monday, on the James Blake Courts. Starting Monday, practice will be from 2:30 pm-4pm with EVERYONE. 

B) In the case of inclement weather forcing us to be indoors, EVERYONE will start Saturday the 17th. I will post tryout times once I am aware of gym availability. 

C) There will not be any try-outs on Sunday the 18th, regardless of the weather.

Thing to remember coming into the season:
A) Your child is prepared (Sneakers, Racquet, Water, Warm clothes).
B) Your child communicates with me directly about conflicts in the schedule, so we can prepare.
C) Your child has a ride home at the end of practice. 
D) Your child is responsible for communication. 

We have an online store set up for Warde Tennis Apparel. Please use the link below to make purchases. 

https://wardetennis18.itemorder.com/sale

Please contact me with any questions. 

All the best, 
    Coach Coats 
    pcoats@fairfieldschools.org


